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SERVING AT THE 
TABLE 

MINISTER’ REPORT TO THE BOARD, CADIZ CHRISTIAN CHURCH 

OCTOBER 9, 2024 
I’m glad to be in Cadiz. My first day in the office was Tuesday, Oct. 1. I was in the 
office all day Wednesday, Oct. 2 and attended the Elders’ meeting that evening. 
Sunday, Oct. 13, will be my first day in the pulpit. 

I had a Zoom meeting with Dr. Donald Gillette and the Rev. Rachel Nance-Woehler 
on Wednesday, Oct. 9, to discuss West Area and Regional upcoming events and to 
discuss my time here as transitional interim minister. 

I’ve begun contacting homebound, sick, and inactive members. Since I won’t meet 
some of them at church for a while, I wanted to introduce myself and get to know 
something about them. In doing so, I discovered that some of the contact info in the 
directory that was in the office is out of date. That may be a project or goal for us to 
consider. 

I’ve also been informed of the All Disciples Sing event at Owensboro on Sunday, 
November 17 (a west area program) and the Church Narrative Project on November 
15 & 16 at Beargrass Christian Church in Louisville. If there is any interest in either 
of those, we could discuss participating. 

I am looking forward to my first meeting with the Transition Team and a meeting 
next Monday with the youth director to discuss activities for the remainder of 2024. 

Grace and Peace, Ron Buck 

Elders & Deacons: 
*Judy Davis, 
Sheri Lancaster, 
Scott Sutherland, 
Betty Lancaster, 
Harriett Clark, 
Becky Want 

Communion Steward 
Ronnie & Connie Cook 

 

 

CONTACT US: 
 

Church Office: 
270-522-8402 

Mail: 
PO Box 1960 
Cadiz. KY 42211 

E-mail: 
cadizsteeple@gmail.com 

 

Website: 
cadizchristianchurch.com 

 

mailto:cadizsteeple@gmail.com


HOSPITAL VISITATIONS 

If you or someone you know is in the hospital or having surgery, and would like an elder to visit or add you to 
the prayer list, please let us know. 

 

 
Elders: Mike and Judy Davis, Dan Grigson, Carey and Sheri Lancaster, Craig and Stephanie Perry, 
Ronnie Cook, Ken Cooley and Chappell Wilson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Collin and Hannah Champion welcomed their baby girl 

Lee Ann Joy Champion on October 17th! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hayride and pumpkin search-Oct 20th at 4 pm. Craig and Stephanie’s house, it was a wonderful time for all. 
 



THANK YOU 

*To Harriett Clark and Rhonda Nesbitt for cleaning 
the Meeting room at Jefferson House. 

* To all the women who cleaned the front hall and up- 
stairs at the Jefferson House. 

*The Christian Women’s Fellowship, for funding the 
replacement of the rotten curtains on the lower level of 
Jefferson House 

*Thank you to all who donated candy for Halloween 
Safe Night 

 

 

 

Thank You To All From Laura & Dan 

Laura and Dan sent a Thank You to all who sent cards, texts, and calls after her mothers death. “Dan and I 
greatly appreciate your thoughtfulness and prayers for our family. Thank you for the lighted ceramic church 
that is a lovely reminder of my mom and your kindness to us. This church became her church, especially late 
in her life. We are so grateful for all of you who made her feel so welcome here. She told me many times how 
nice everyone at this church is. She loved the attention to her and even more to Dan & I. We love our church 
family and are so thankful to have all of you in our lives. May God bless each of you greatly.” 

 In October there were forms filled out to give names for the Transition Team. The congregation will then 
vote for 5 individuals to be on the Transition Team. 

 The Search Committee has a survey they want you to fill out so we can complete our Congregational Pro- 
file. Surveys were due by Sunday 27th. 

 October is National Disability Employment Awareness Month. Find Disciples ministries at NBAcares.org/ 
partners. 

 October is Youth Justice Awareness Month. Learn about juvenile justice and the school-to-prison pipeline 
by visiting NBAcares.org/prison-and-jail. 

 Nov 1st, All Saints’ Day 
 Nov 3rd, Daylight Saving Time ends—set your clocks back one hour (Fall back). 
 Nov 11th Veterans Day—Thank You to all that have and are still in, we appreciate your service. 
 Nov 17th Congregational Meeting for Budget approval and Potluck lunch – after service. 
 Nov 24th Hanging of the Greens after service with refreshments and fellowship. 
 It’s not too early to think about the Week Of Compassion Special Offering in February. Be in touch now to 
update your standing order. For offering resources go to: www.weekofcompassion.org/contact-us 
 The week before Thanksgiving is Hunger and Homelessness Awareness Week. Find ministries that serve the 
homeless and hungry at NBAcares.org/partners. 
 Angel Tree names can be picked up at Bank of Cadiz & Trust, FNB Bank and First Financial in December. 

Halloween Safe Night November 1, 2024: 4-6 PM 
Thanks to all who contributed candy 

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 3, 2024 

VETERANS DAY NOVEMBER 11, 2024 
Thank you to all that served and those still serving 

http://www.weekofcompassion.org/contact-us


NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS: 

 

8 Deborah Bridges 
11 Donna Jo Perry 
13 Robin Oakley 
28 Kyle French-Tremmel 
29  Lee Ellen Naghtin 

NOVEMBER ANNIVERSARIES: 

 

11 Audrey & Chance Lancaster 

November 2024 
 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     
1 

All Saints’ 

Day 

2 

3 

Daylight 

Savings 

4 5 AA Mtg 

6PM 

6 Choir 5PM 

 

Elder’s Mtg 

6:30 PM 

7 8 9 

10 11Veterans 

Day 

12 AA Mtg 

6PM 

13 

Choir 5PM 

Board MTG 

6:30 PM 

14 

Kim working 

8AM-1PM 

15 16 

FH 

Reserved 

Potluck 

setup 

17 

Congregational 

Mtg/Potluck 

After service 

18 CWF Mtg 

12:30PM 

19 AA Mtg 

6PM 

20 

Choir 5PM 

21 CMF Mtg 

6PM 

22 23 FH 

Reserved 

Hanging 

of the 

Greens 

Setup 

10am 

24 

Hanging of 

the Greens re- 

freshments 

/fellowship 

after 

service 

25 26 AA Mtg 

6PM 

27 

Choir 5PM 

28 

Thanksgiving Day 

29 30 

Small 

Business 

Saturday 

 


